From: barb

To: City Council
Subject: Lowell Sheldon
Date: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 12:30:57 PM

| am reaching out in support of approving Lowell’s request of a liquor / beer wine license and
appearance at his establishments.

I have known Lowell for over 15 years and feel very strongly that the force behind fighting him is
going on too long. There is a point of ruining someone’s life and career that is unfairly being done by

locals.
The group behind has made their point! It’s time to allow him to move beyond.

He was raised in this community and brought a lot of greatness to it via his restaurants. He was a
super successful entrepreneur/ owner and this group his trying to punish him for life.

It’s time to let it go!! Allow him to live a life that has been forever altered by their negative force.

| believe in Lowell and the huge amount of work he has done to overcome the concerns.
Please allow him to move forward.

Thank you

Barb Gustafson






